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BUS SHELTER, IPSWICH STATE HIGH SCHOOL

Mr PAFF  (Ipswich West—ONP) (10.27 a.m.): My sincere sympathy goes out to all those parents
and students who were caught in the massive storm of 13 October at the Ipswich State High School
while waiting for the school buses. Fortunately, there was no serious injury sustained during the course
of the storm.

I assure the students and parents of the Ipswich State High School that, with the assistance of
the Minister for Education and the Minister for Public Works, I will do everything possible to provide
shelter to them in the future.
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